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71, Fenchurch Street, EC 3

iZth December, 192 1.
Dear Sirs, ;
%; e I have to acguaint you that in reply %
to an enquiry regarding the Boiler Survey which became
: . due in Jume last in the case of the steamer “GRAMPUSY, the
& Owners Bt?.ﬁeﬁ. in August that this veasel was laid up at

Falmuth and they requested t¢hat the inspection in
quastion might be postponed for a month or so. In the

o;ramwnaea the Committee agreed to the wﬂ'ay being

postponed as desired, and I shall be glad to learm whether |

SR

this vessel is still laid up at your port.

I am, Desr 8irs,

yours faithfulliy,




